
We are pleased to welcome you back to Rochioli Winery! We are doing everything 
we can to keep our customers and employees safe during this time. We have 
implemented standards of cleanliness and sanitation policies consistent with the 
Center for Disease Control’s guidance regarding COVID-19 throughout our 
facility. All of our employees have been updated and trained regarding these 
standards and policies. 

Here is what you can expect during an upcoming visit: 

• To control the number of people in our facility each day and to limit interactions between 
different groups of customers, all visits are by appointment only and groups are limited to 
up to 4 people per group. You will be seated only with those in your reservation. 

• Tables for each group will be distanced more than 6 feet away from each other. 

• Our employees will wear masks at all times and gloves when serving wine or 
touching glasses. 

• We will require that all customers wear masks until seated. Masks may be removed 
during the tasting experience but are required when moving about the grounds or when 
using the restroom facilities.  

• Social distancing standards will be complied with by our employees whenever possible 
and we expect our customers to do so as well.  

To continue to protect the safety and health of our customers and our employees, 
we require that any customer who has symptoms consistent with COVID-19 do 
not enter our facility and visit us at another time. We will refuse service to any 
individual who refuses to wear a mask or who refuses to uphold social distancing 
standards. We look forward to seeing you. If you have any questions about our 
policies please contact appointments@rochioliwinery.com.  

 


